
 

 

Network Traffic, Street Lighting and  
Transportation 
Eastern Division 

 
Dear Mr Walsh 
 
BALLYGOWAN ROAD, BELFAST – PROPOSED SPEED LIMIT REDUCTION. 
 
Following an enquiry regarding speed issues, we carried out an assessment on the 
suitability of the existing speed limit on Ballygowan Road, between its junctions with 
Church Road and Castlehill. 
 
The assessment indicated that the speed limit at this location, should be reduced 
from national speed limit to 40mph. 
 
Consequently, we propose to implement these changes. Please see the attached 
plan showing the proposals for your information. 

 
If you have any comments or queries regarding the proposals please get in touch with 
Gillian Stevenson by using the contact details above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Jim McGarry 
Traffic Manager 
Traffic Management 1 
Enc. 

 
 
 
 
Mr John Walsh 
Chief Executive  
Belfast City Council  
24-26 Adelaide Street  
BELFAST  
BT2 8GB  
 
OfficeoftheChiefExecutive@BelfastCity.gov.uk 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Annex 7  
Castle Buildings  
Stormont Estate  
Belfast  
BT4 3SQ 
 
Tel:0300 200 7893 
Textphone:028 9054 0022 
Email: Traffic.Eastern@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 
Website: www.infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 
 
Being Dealt with By: G. Stevenson 
Direct Line: (028) 92626 676 
 
Your Ref: 
Our Ref:  
 
17 November 2023 



 
 
 
 
 


